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       C/482 /Circular             21th April, 2015 
 
  

  
 
To 
The Principal / Teacher-in-Charge 
All the Colleges affiliated 
to the University of Calcutta 

 
 

Madam/Sir, 
 
Please find attached herewith a copy of letter No. D.O.No.F.14-

21/2014(CPP-II), dated 04.03.2015 from the secretary, University Grants 
Commission, Ministry of Human Resource Development, Government of 
India,  New Delhi together with its enclosure which will speak for itself I 
am directed by the Vice-Chancellor to request you to take appropriate 
action for immediate implementation of the instruction stated in the letter 
under reference.   
 
 
 
                                                                       Yours faithfully, 
 
 

             Sd/                       
Dy.   Inspector of Colleges 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


